
 
 

  

 

 

 

SAASTA & STAKEHOLDERS 

211 Nana Sita St,  

Pretoria Central,  

Pretoria,  

0001 

 

28 April 2022 

 

Invitation to the National Career & Science Expo in Engcobo Local Municipality 

 

Dear SAASTA & STAKEHOLDERS  

The South African Agency for Science and Technology Advancement and its Stakeholders are hereby 

invited to participate and exhibit at the 2022 National Career & Science Expo scheduled for 12 May 

2022 in the Engcobo Local Municipality, Eastern Cape Province. 

Launched in 2021, the National Career & Science Expo was founded to empower children in previously 

disadvantaged communities that have been marginalised in access to quality education and inimitable 

career options.  

The National Career & Science Expo is delivered in partnership with the Eastern Cape Department of 

Education and targets learners in townships, rural and remote areas through exposure to unique 

career options they are ordinarily not privy to.  

Informed by trends and patterns in the market place, and the high unemployed graduate rate in South 

Africa, the career expo aims to steer learners towards career paths considered scarce and to be critical 

skills. Learners are exposed to careers in science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM), 

which are in high demand, and many other exclusive career options.  

 

 



 
 

This year will see the second instalment of the National Career & Science Expo in Engcobo Local 

Municipality, which promises to be bigger and better through collaboration with key stakholders 

including the Engcobo Local Municipality and the Eastern Cape Department of Education. 

The National Career & Science Expo in Engcobo Local Municipality will take place as follows: 

DATE: 12 May 2022 

TIME: 09H00 

VENUE: Engcobo Sports Field 

 

To RSVP and for further enquiries, please contact Promise Twala on 010 300 6017 / 082 721 7888 or 

email promise.ariff@gmail.com . 

Kind regards, 

 

Siyavuya Mbete: Managing Director 
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